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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
May 27, 2020 
 

 
To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
     Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 

 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
       County Engineer  
 
 

Re:  107 Kenzie Court 
   Ashbrooke Subdivision 

 
 

The Engineering Department has determined that the pipe draining roadway water from Kenzie Court, 
between 106 Kenzie Court and 107 Kenzie Court, is blocked, either by debris or a failed pipe.  As a result, 
water is backing up and flooding Kenzie Court. 

 
It is the recommendation of the Engineering Department and in the best interest of the County and the 
public’s health, safety and welfare that the Board approve work on private property, allowing the pipe to 
flow freely and alleviate the flooding on a public street.  
 










